
 

 

A FEW WORDS FROM  
MRS PALEY... 

 
“Success is not measured by what you accomplish, but by the 

opposition you have encountered, and the courage with which you 

have maintained the struggle against overwhelming odds.”  

                   Orison Swett Marden  

#StaySafe  
Week Ending: 22 May 2020 

YEAR 7 

In the final week of half term, it has been great to see how creative Year 7 have been getting working from home. We have had many examples of this 
including Meghan G’s spectacular efforts to accompany a Spanish description of her town.  
 
We have lots to look forward to after half term with our achievement assembly scheduled, your teachers have been nominating so many of you for all 
of your efforts this half term. 
 
Please ensure you all have a well-earned rest over half term and stay safe. 
 
Head of Year 7: Mrs L Munro   Pastoral Lead: Mr M Leslie  
 

YEAR 8 

In what is our final week of this half term, we would like to say a huge thank you to all of Year 8 and their families, for their hard work this half term. 
You have been exceptional in the subject work provided, but also getting involved in the other activities through our Weekly Assembly, at home with 
family and with your tutor set.  
 
An example being the phenomenal summer house being build by James C (Year 10) with the support of Matt C (Year 8). Many of you nominated your 
teacher for ‘National Thank a Teacher Day’, and put smiles on lots of your teachers’ faces. Another example of where you all demonstrate kindness and 
compassion.  
 
We hope that you all have a restful half term and we look forward to supporting after the break.  
 
Head of Year 8: Miss L Hughes   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Ridley 
 

YEAR 9  
A massive well done to the year group for your hard work, understanding and kindness demonstrated this half term. It feels like a long time since we 
were in school, yet to see the engagement with your tutors and on Teams reassures me that we are still working together as a year group.  
 
I have continued to be proud of the fantastic work shared by teachers showing what you have produced whilst at home. A particular mention this week 
to the Food Tech and Catering classes for your enthusiasm to continue developing your cooking skills.  
 

Have a relaxing half term and stay safe  - 

 

Head of Year 9: Miss N Ward   Achievement Coordinator: Miss B Marshall  

YEAR 10    

As the half term draws to a close the year team would like to pass on how proud they are of Year 10 students as a whole. More and more students 
have started to send us photographs of their hobby activities and examples of work they have completed as well as messages of support and thanks 
that have been so thoughtful. From summer house building to cake making, home workout routines to artwork, the list is endless demonstrating how 
students and their families have responded to the current situation.   
 
Thanks to Caer G in Mr Tinsley's tutor set for this picture of a delicious looking Victoria Sponge cake, Mr Mordue is also an avid baker and this has given 
him some inspiration for half term!  During half term please put school work to one side and take time to relax and recharge.  Stay safe.  
 
Head of Year 10: Mr D Mordue   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Sheldon  
 

YEAR 11  
We hope that you and your families are well. 
 
We wanted to use this opportunity to say how resilient and brave the Year 11s have been this term. We know that this has been a really challenging 
and emotional time for the students, but they have coped so incredibly well and we could not be more proud of them. The year group have shown that 
they can do absolutely anything they put their mind to and have demonstrated such strength in character.  
 
We hope that the Year 11s have a well earned rest over half term and we look forward to hearing what they have been doing.  
 
Head of Year 11: Miss V Salt   Achievement Coordinator: Miss A Hall  
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Post 16 Destinations 
 
If your son/daughter has applied for Nottingham College or Newark College they should have received a conditional offer.   Toot Hill College has also made conditional offers to 
the Toot Hill students who have applied. If your son/daughter is unsure of what their Post 16 destination is,  could you please contact Mrs Farmer who is very happy to provide 
1-1 support by telephone or email ffarmer@toothillschool.co.uk    
  
There are many opportunities for young people and it is important that we secure a suitable destination for your son/daughter for a September start 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

 
 
 


